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June and August email messages have been forwarded to Directors since our AGM. The June message was introductory, inviting contact and seeking interest in serving on the Health Committee (those who replied offered support however declined, at least until after October).  
The August message extended best wishes for the coming year, reminded member associations of the opportunity to participate in discussions on a national pharmacare program and invited an indication of matters to bring forward to the September Executive Conference Call.   Following the call a summary of the will be forwarded. 
Recommendations for websites regarding Health and Wellness the respective associations found particularly helpful were requested as well.
The Prince Edward Island Retired Teachers Association (PEIRTA) has been planning the October 24th and 25th ECRTO (East Coast Retired Teacher Organizations) meeting.  Along with the exchange of ideas and information, it will build relationships as we enjoy the company of each other. Ideas and information will be exchanged and common interests and opportunities for mutual support identified.  
Presentations include one from Johnson Insurance as well as “Rediscover the Sounds of Life” and “Growing Old Gracefully”.  

Respectfully submitted
Margaret Urquhart 

